
NOTICE OF PRESENTATION ON AN UPDATE 
OF THE CABAZON COMMUNITY PLAN 

A Presentation to the West Desert Municipal Advisory Council 
(MAC) is scheduled by Riverside County planning staff and 
consultants to provide an update of the Cabazon Community 
Plan.  

The presentation on the Cabazon Community Plan will focus 
on the planning effort in the unincorporated area south of the 
I-10 Freeway.  This is a great opportunity for community 
members to learn, ask questions, and provide input on the 
proposed land use plan. The presentation will cover land use 
opportunities, development constraints, land use market 
study, and planning coordination with the Morongo Band of 
Mission Indians. Additional information and map of the pro-
ject area is posted online at http://planning.rctlma.org/
AdvancedPlanning/CabazonCommunityPlan.aspx.   

The presentation does not constitute a public hearing on the 
merits of the Cabazon Community Plan and NO DECISION on 
its merits will be made.  Public input will be welcomed and 
considered in the direction to be taken as the planning effort 
moves forward. Please send all written correspondence to: 
RIVERSIDE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT  P.O. Box 1409, 
Riverside CA 92502-14009 Attn:  Robert Flores, Urban Region-
al Planner III.  Please contact Robert Flores at 951-955-1195, 
or e-mail rflores@rivco.org for additional information.  

TIME: 6:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as possible 
DATE: August 2, 2018 
PLACE: James A. Venable Community Center 

50390 Carmen Avenue 
Cabazon, CA  92230 
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